Page 1 of 3

From: Tom Sheppard <tjs8938@gmail.com>
To: Kyle Ritts <Kritts@townofcanandaigua.org>

cc: Eric Cooper <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>, Michelle Amon
’ <devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>

Date: 11/15/2019 04:22 PM
Subject: Re: PRC Minutes

This looks great, thank you so much

On Fri, Nov 15, 2019 at 2:28 PM Kyle Ritts
<Kritts@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:

Attached is the updated sketch plan/elevation contours. When you get the chance, send me confirmation
that this is a correct depiction of the existing/proposed structures on the property (or let me know if
something should be changed). Thanks!

Kyle

From: Tom Sheppard <tjs8938@gmail.com>

To: Kyle Ritts <Kritts@townofcanandaigua.org>

Cc: Eric Cooper <ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org>, Michelle Amon
<devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org>

Date: Fri, 15 Nov 2019 12:00:24 -0500

Subject: Re: PRC Minutes

Kyle, thanks so much for putting this together. The sketches look roughly right to me, the only correction I
would have is that the driveway turnaround bumps out a bit further (nearly 20 feet total out from the
driveway) and then I plan to put the shed in the corner between the driveway and the turnaround (south
of the driveway and east of the turnaround).

Hopefully that makes sense. Let me know if it would be helpful to talk more over the phone or in person.
I'll be out at the town office by 3pm to get the sign and pay the fee.

Thanks again,
Tom

On Fri, Nov 15, 2019 at 10:38 AM Kyle Ritts <Kritts@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:
Tom,

Here's what I drew up. The first attachment is the sketch plan, and the second attachment shows the
entire property w/ elevation contours. When you get the chance, send me confirmation that this is a
correct depiction of the existing/proposed structures on the property (or let me know if something
should be changed).

Thanks,

Kyle Ritts

Zoning Inspector
Town of Cananadaigua
(585)-394-1120 x2221

kritts@townofcanandaigua.org
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